The letter you previously received regarding receiving a company owned garbage cart to replace your customer
owned garbage can did not have the required Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission information.
Please see the information below should you have any questions or concerns on this service change that is
scheduled to become effective August 1, 2019.

The Commission has the authority to set final rates that may be either lower or higher from the company’s request,
depending on the results of its investigation. Commission staff will make a recommendation to the Commissioners
at an open meeting which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on July 26, 2019 at 621 Woodland Square Loop SE in
Lacey. The WUTC is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants with disabilities. If you need
reasonable accommodation, please contact the Commission at (360) 664-1132 or human_resources@utc.wa.gov.
You will have an opportunity to comment in person at this meeting. If you are unable to attend the open meeting,
the Commission has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234
for instructions the day before the open meeting. You should also call this number if you plan to attend the open
meeting in person, to make sure this case hasn’t been rescheduled.

You can also comment by using the “Submit a Comment” feature at the Commission’s Web site at
www.utc.wa.gov or by using the contact information below.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882) Shtand DISPOSAL INC.




Island Disposal, Inc.
19832 ST RT 20/P.0. Box 990
Coupeville, WA 98239

Important information, please read!

PRESORTED
STANDARD
U.S. POSTAGE PAID
TACOMA, WA
PERMIT NO. 387



